William S. Talbot Elementary School

5701 N.W. 43rd Street · Gainesville, FL 32653-3399 · (352)-955-6716

September 18, 2018

Dear Parent,

We are pleased to have your child at Talbot Elementary School. We are looking forward to a great school year!

This letter is to inform you that your child is being instructed in all subjects by Ms. Diaz. It is required by law that parents must be notified anytime a teacher is teaching in an area outside of his/her certification area. While technically classified as teaching "out-of-field" for ESOL, Ms. Diaz is a fully certified and experienced teacher. I have the utmost confidence in her ability to provide an excellent educational experience for your child.

Please feel free to call me at 955-6716 if you have any questions or concerns for your child's educational needs.

Sincerely,

Nannette T. Dell

Principal